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Thursday 16th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to welcome your family to our school, ‘the little school that makes a big difference’.   
 
We have some dates for your diary to support your child’s transition to school.  The first is a meeting for 
parents/carers on  Wednesday 19th June at 6pm.  This will take place in Class 1, your child’s classroom, and 
will be with myself and Miss Peacock, your child’s teacher.   
 
New starters are invited to attend two morning sessions at school this term, Wednesday 3rd July and 
Wednesday 10th July, prior to starting school in September, so they get to know their class and the other 
children. The morning will start at 8.55am and end at 12pm for the first session and 12.30pm for the 
second session - children are invited to stay for a school meal for their second session.   
 
Miss Peacock will arrange to visit your child in their nursery setting prior to them starting school. 
 
The Friends of the School will provide your child with a book bag and PE bag.  Uniform is available from 
Price and Buckland’s website http://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/lockington The list of uniform required 
may be found either on the school’s website or within our prospectus, which is also available for you to 
download.  There is also a limited stock of recycled uniform items, available via the school office.   
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to email or call. 
 
We are very much looking forward to meeting you and welcoming your child to Lockington School. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
           
Mrs Cattle        Miss Peacock 
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